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Traffic moving onto McOrmond Drive & College Drive 

interchange  

The McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange will open to traffic on Wednesday, 

October 17, 2018, alleviating congestion on priority roads that have become busier as 

the city continues to grow. 

“Once open, traffic at the McOrmond Drive and College Drive intersection will be free 

flowing with all interchange ramps operational,” says Bryan Zerebeski, the City’s 

manager for the Saskatoon Interchange Project. “Due to a wet September, some work 

surrounding the interchange will resume in the spring.”  

Southbound traffic on McOrmond Drive exiting onto College Drive will continue to use 

the existing ramp. All traffic exiting onto McOrmond Drive from College Drive must use 

the right lane (see gif diagram here). 

The Boychuk Drive and Highway 16 interchange partially opened to traffic on 

September 30, nearly a year ahead of schedule. Construction on both interchanges 

started in April 2017 and both are expected to be totally complete by the end of July 

2019.   

Drivers are reminded that the speed limit through work zones at both interchange sites 

is 60km/h. For more information about the project, including renderings and video 

updates, visit saskatoon.ca/interchanges. 
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